THESE MINUTES ARE SUBJECT TO APPROVAL BY THE PUBLIC BUILDING & SITE COMMISSION

The Public Building & Site Commission held a special meeting Friday, February 8, 2019, in the Council
Chamber of the Newtown Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown. Chairman Mitchell called the
meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.

Present: Robert Mitchell, Art Norton, Gus Brennan, Chuck Boos, Scott Mangiagli, Chief Viadero, Capt.
Vanghele, Rick Spreyer, First Selectman Dan Rosenthal

Executive Session: Mr. Norton moved to enter executive session for review of the information received
from the potential construction manager interviews for the Police Department project for their fee
proposals pursuant to section 1-200 (&) {E} and section 1-210 (b} {24) of the CT General Statues. Mr.
Brennan seconded. Allin favor. All present were invited to attend as well as representatives from
Downes Construction, Hawley Construction, Consigli Construction and Gilibane Building.

Executive session was entered into at 12:00 p.m. and returned to regular session at 4:15 p.m. with no
motion taken.

Robert Mitchell, Chairman
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